
 

 

 
         Date: 31 Apr 2025 
 

 

Dear parents, 

  

We would like to remind you that, as mentioned in the newsletter on Friday, there will be no extra-
curricular activities this week since it is the final week before the term break, except for the 
Gardening Club. 

  

Regards, 

Kowloon Junior School 

 


